
The JULT land stewardship committee has been overseeing some needed work on our properties.  
We plan to better mark the boundaries of the Gateway property and do some drainage work at 

Kikas Valley Farm.  Later this month, representatives from the towns of Bolton, Jericho and 
Richmond will walk the Gateway property to mark the spot where the three town lines intersect.   

We also hope to work with the Jericho Trails Committee to help them with ideas for signage and 
for trail access to reach from Kikas Valley Farm to the Barber Farm.   
 

The Board is hoping to plan some walks and other events on our properties for the fall.  We urge 
our members to let us know about any events you’d like to take part in.  Look for our fall 

newsletter in your mailboxes soon but feel free to contact us if you have any ideas for 
membership activities.   


